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29 October 2021




Dear Parent/Carer,
 
Please click on this link to see an open letter to all Parents/Carers concerning Covid 19 vaccinations for 12-15 year olds, which are being made available locally.
 
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2021/10/25/education-secretary-writes-to-parents-about-vaccinations-for-12-to-15-year-olds/
 
Please can we emphasise the part of letter which stipulates that ‘appointments should be booked outside of school hours to avoid missing school.’
 
Kind regards
The Bourne Academy













 
Principal: Mr Mark Avoth
The Bourne Academy, Hadow Road, Bournemouth, BH10 5HS
www.thebourneacademy.com | Tel: 01202528554 | admin@thebourneacademy.com
[image: A picture containing clipart

Description automatically generated][image: Icon

Description automatically generated][image: Icon

Description automatically generated]          @BourneAcademy          @TheBourneAcademy          @TheBourneAcademy
The Bourne Academy is a charitable company registered in England under company no: 07148158
image1.jpg
\
THE BOURNE ACADEMY





image2.jpg




image3.png




image4.png




